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On April 23, 2013 the WEQ JESS met to review the formal comments submitted by BPA, SPP, the WEQ Standards Review Subcommittee (SRS), and the ISAS Leadership for the recommendation on WEQ 2013 Annual Plan Item 3.b.i-iii.  – Review e-Tag Specification and make modifications as needed.  After review, the WEQ JESS recommends that the WEQ Executive Committee (EC) send the Electronic Tagging Specification Version 1.8.2 back to the subcommittee to allow for the full resolution of the reliability issue raised by the comments of the ISAS Leadership.
In the event that the EC does not remand the recommendation back to the subcommittee, the WEQ JESS made the following dispositions of the remaining three sets of comments:

· BPA – The subcommittee determined that these comments would be best addressed through Request R13004 in a future version of the specification.

· WEQ SRS – The subcommittee recommends adoption of all comments by the SRS with the exception of the fourth bullet from the bottom (Section 1.6.3.2, Line 4; insert space between “submittal” and “withdrawn”).  The subcommittee recommends that instead of a space being inserted, the word “withdrawn” be deleted.
· SPP – The subcommittee recommends that the first comment of SPP be adopted.  There does not need to be a change to the name of the IDC Working Group as the name of the group will not change under the IDC Association.
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